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 At is November 12, 2013 meeting, the Special Joint Subcommittee agreed to the 

formation of staff recommended workgroups.  The three workgroups established are as follows: 

 Construction, Including Design Professional Services 

 IT Procurement And Other Professional Services 

 Goods And Nonprofessional Services 

 If you wish to be a member of any of the above workgroups, please notify Maria Everett 

(meverett@dls.virginia.gov) or Amigo Wade (awade@dls.virginia.gov) by letter or email no 

later than Monday, December 2, 2013.  The final composition of the workgroups will be 

decided by the Special Joint Subcommittee.  It is anticipated that each workgroup will meet 

beginning in 2014 and will make recommendations for legislative changes to the Virginia Public 

Procurement Act to the Special Joint Subcommittee.  The work of the workgroups will be 

facilitated by staff to the Special Joint Subcommittee.  Other interested parties are encouraged to 

attend the workgroup meetings and make comment. 

 The Special Joint Subcommittee plans to meet during the 2014 Session, likely in early 

March, to announce the members of the workgroups and to provide guidance on this process.  If 

you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Maria Everett or Amigo 

at 804.786.3591, extension 210 and 216, respectively.  
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